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Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

ILA & SMRLD Supports Vaccine Eligibility for Library Workers


Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> Thu, Jan 14, 2021 at 6:14 PM
To: staff <staff@smrld.org>, Board <board@smrld.org>

Recently I received an email from ILA regarding their support for vaccine eligibility for library workers.  In their message,
they included a template and encouraged local libraries to contact their county health departments for this same reason. 
Here's the letter they sent to Dr. Ezike at the Illinois Department of Public Health: 
https://www.ila.org/content/
documents/ila_idph_vaccines_for_librarians.pdf

Adapting their template to our specific situation, today I sent the attached letter to Toni Corona, Director of Public Health
at Madison County Department of Public Health.  I've served on the Madison County Sherriff's TRIAD county-wide
committee for senior services over the past year with Toni and we have had several positive conversations.  I hope that
she can prioritize library workers in the same category as other public services.

Just wanted to keep you updated.

Tina

Madison County Health Dept letter vaccines.pdf
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